
 

Volunteers Needed 
Please contact Shelly Rabe at 

mrabe@rocklinusd.org  
for community service opportunities. 

We need help judging, setting up (Friday Jan. 26th) and clean up from 
7am-5pm  

on January 27, 2018 at William Jessup University. 
 All participants will receive community service hours. 

 Please contact me to sign up! 
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